
 

3 March 2025 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
You may have seen from our Socials and our recent Headlines that we have TWO really 
exciting events happening in the coming weeks; our Annual SOCS Quiz and our Pop-Up 
Restaurant. Details of both these events are below. 
 

SOCS Quiz, Friday 7 March 
 
We currently don't have enough teams to run this event, so if you'd like the opportunity 
to win the bragging rights to be Carrington's Biggest Brain, then why not hop on 
to ParentPay and book yourself a ticket. Teams can be up to 8 people but if you want to 
come alone, or don't have a full team, we can allocate you to a team. Tickets are £5 per 
adult and £1 per student. Please just let us know your team name in the Notes section of 
ParentPay if you're booking as a group so we can allocate you to the right table. 
 
Arrive at 7pm for a 7.30pm start, right here in the Observatory. We have a licenced bar so all 
you need to bring is your brain food (snacks)! 
 

 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/


 

 

Pop-Up Restaurant, Friday 14 March 
 
Our Year 10 Hospitality & Catering students will be running an incredible Pop-Up 
Restaurant in The Observatory serving a two-course meal to paying customers. 
 

All Carrington families are welcome to book a table to come and enjoy the amazing food 
prepared and served by our young people. The cost of the two-course meal is £10 per head, 
and you can book and pay on ParentPay from now until bookings close on Friday 7 March. 
 

When you make payment, you will need to specify how many people in your party want the 
Chicken Menu, and how many for the Vegetarian Menu. 
 

 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login

